Peng Cheng Laboratory

March 14, 2019

Invitation to 2019 Overseas Young Scientist Forum at PCL

Dear Dr. Jian ZHAO,

On behalf of Peng Cheng Laboratory (PCL), we cordially invite you to attend the upcoming
2019 Overseas Young Scientist Forum organized by PCL, which will be held in Shenzhen
from March 30 to April 1, 2019. It aims to provide a platform for academic exchanges among
young scholars. You are scheduled to give an oral presentation about your research work for
about 12 minutes. This forum is an important conference for talent recruitment.

The Forum day is set on March 31, 2019. We have also arranged activities on the day before
the Forum (Registration and Lab Visit) and on the day after the Forum (Local University
Visit). PCL will cover full international travel support, as well as local expenses (including
three-night accommodation, meals and local transportation) during the conference days. The
attendees should book their own air tickets (economy class) between March 15-April 15 and
get the reimbursement for the actual cost up to CNY 10,000 after all of required travel receipts
are provided.

We wish you a safe trip. See you in Shenzhen!
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